
From: Cheri Smith
To: Lissette Carey
Subject: FW: CITIZENS" COMMENTS
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 8:39:07 AM

Please post this on the CRA agenda, item #4. 
 
Thank you,
Cheri
 

From: yolanda.m.mingo <yolanda.m.mingo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 2:34 AM
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov>
Subject: CITIZENS' COMMENTS
 
Ref:  Approving the selection of Community Health of South Florida, Inc. for development of Bahama
Village Medical Clinic
 
Mayor and Commissioners,
 
I would like to thank city staff who took the time to meet with me for several hours in an effort to
understand how we got to where we are today.

With that said, City staff could not produce backup documentation to support the theory that Health
Care is purportedly the #1 concern within Bahama Village.  And contrary to what I was told, I
discovered documentation whereby 360K was indeed set aside to fund the Monroe County Health
Department's relocation expense to the old Douglass School Band Room, thereby affording the
County Health Department an unfair advantage.
 
Residents of District VI were egregiously misinformed as well as the BVRAC board who approved the
agenda item before you.
 
Lastly, much thanks to Commissioner Kaufman for his unwavering support of Bahama Village and the
Frederick Douglass Black Educators Museum Project.  I would also like to express warmest regards to
the Community Health of South Florida, Inc. 
 
In closing, how we got to where we are today should be unequivocally transparent!  With that said, I
do not support approval of the selection of Community Health of South Florida, Inc. for development
of Bahama Village Medical Clinic.
 
Yolanda Major-Mingo
708 Emma Street
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